
Dear Scott Beigle and the Faith Radio Listeners, 
Greetings in Jesus name, 
When we look back and see where God took us from it is amazing. 

We started our first Village Pastors Training in December 2008 this year 2018 will 

be 11th training. 

From the time we started this training, thousands of pastors have benefited and 

their ministries and their lives have been transformed. 

  

God has called us to touch the lives of people and make difference in 

people’s lives. 

Every first week of December, VHM brings pastors and church leaders who are 

serving God in difficult areas. 

We bring them to train them, to encourage them, to unite them and help them 

to handle well their denominational differences and finally bless them with gifts 

that we raise to help them. 
  

 

 

Photos above: this was our Pastors training camp 2017 where pastors from 
different villages gathered to be equipped for the ministry God has given them 
to do in Villages. 



  

Through leadership training like this to village pastors, we can teach effective 

ways to be a good leader, to motivate and increase the skill level of our 

pastors. This training will assist in implementing the most appropriate leadership 

style for our churches and all the ministries our pastors do. 

From December 2nd to 8th 2018. We shall have this training where pastors from 

villages are expected to attend. 

 

 

  

The photos above, are some of the pastors who attended previous 
Pastors Training Camp .  
 

 

 

 

 

  



The Following Are Our Objectives to Bring These Pastors Together At least Once 
a Year  

1. To provide them with key teachings as tools that they need to help them 

in the ministry they are doing, since most of them had never gone to a 

bible school and yet they leads churches in their villages. 

2. To implement a unit among them. There is a chronic disease of disunity 

among pastors from different denominations. VHM is aiming to break 

disunity spirit among the pastors and foster a truly love and unity in the 

body of Christ regardless of their denomination background.  

3. To encourage and bless the pastors with different gifts as the Lord 

provides. 

4. To help them to have a week of rest and relaxation, eating well and 

fellowship to one another. 

  
OUR BUDET FOR 2017 

Total fee per Participant: $129. For all 500 pastor our budget is $64,500 Each 
participant will contribute $52. VHM is committed to raise $77 for 500 pastors 
which is about $38,500. We are praying and looking for people who will sponsor 

some of these pastors so as they will be able to come and be blessed in this 

pastors training camp. 

  
We believe the training will be a great blessing to our pastors and they are very 

looking forward for this program. 

We are praying that the Lord will provide so as this event will take place and 

bring life change to many. 

  

We thank you and Faith Radio Listeners for being part of this pastors’ training 

since it was born 

We are so thankful for your love and commitment to pray and support us. 
  

In Christ 

PETER & PATIENCE MITIMINGI & VHM TEAM 

 


